
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The Kern County Consortium SELPA and the 

Superintendents’ Executive Council hereby give notice 

that a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 
 

TOPIC OF HEARING: 

Final review and adoption of the SELPA-wide Annual Budget and Service Plans for the 
2025-26 school year. 

 

Note: Each SELPA local plan requires that a Budget and Service Plan 
component be submitted annually. The Annual Budget and Service 
Plans for the 2025-26 school year are due to the CDE on or before June 
30, 2025. This public hearing enables the Kern County Consortium 
SELPA to comply with that instruction. 

The Annual Budget and Service Plans will be posted after April 25th, 
2025 on the SELPA website for viewing: 
https://kern.org/selpa/selpa-local-plan/  

At the conclusion of the Public Hearing, the Superintendents’ Executive Council 
will adopt the plans for the Kern County Consortium SELPA. 
 

DATE:               MONDAY, MAY 12, 2025 
 

TIME:  8:30 A.M. 
 

LOCATION: CITY CENTRE 
1300 17TH STREET, BAKERSFIELD, CA 93301 (ROOM 1C) 

 
• Those wishing to attend may email Lee Knotts 

• Those wishing to comment must notify Lee Knotts up to an hour prior to 

the meeting, so their name can be placed on comment list 

 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Lee Knotts, Executive Director 

Kern County Consortium SELPA 
Leknotts@kern.org 

(661) 636-4805 
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